
From: XXXXXXXX 
Sent: 19 February 2007 15:46 
To: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 
Subject: Internet-Authorised: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 09-
02-2007-093219-002 
 
Attachments: Reports of UFO (2).tif 
Dear XXXX, 
 
Your Freedom of Information request of 7 February 2007 asked for any 
reports of UFOs between February and April 1993 that might explain your 
sighting of March 1993. 
 
I attach an electronic copy of a number of UFO reports for the period in 
question covering the south east of the country. Names and addresses of 
individuals have been removed under Exemption s.40 (Personal Information) 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
The Ministry of Defence examines any reports of 'unidentified flying objects' it 
receives solely to establish whether what was seen might have some defence 
significance; namely, whether there is any evidence that the United Kingdom's 
airspace might have been compromised by hostile or unauthorized foreign 
military activity. 
 
Unless there is evidence of a potential threat to the United Kingdom from an 
external military source, and to date no 'UFO' report has revealed such 
evidence, we do not attempt to identify the precise nature of each sighting 
reported to us. We believe that rational explanations, such as aircraft lights or 
natural phenomena, could be found for them if resources were diverted for 
this purpose, but it is not the function of the MOD to provide this kind of aerial 
identification service. It would be an inappropriate use of defence resources if 
we were to do so.   
 
If you are unhappy with this response or you wish to complain about any 
aspect of the handling of your request, then you should contact me in the first 
instance.  If informal resolution is not possible and you are still dissatisfied 
then you may apply for an independent internal review by contacting the 
Director of Information Exploitation, 6th Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, 
SW1A 2HB (e-mail Info-XD@mod.uk).  Please note that any request for an 
internal review must be made within two calendar months of the date on 
which the attempt to reach informal resolution has come to an end. 

 
If you remain unhappy following an internal review, you may take your 
complaint to the Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 
of the Freedom of Information Act. Please note that the Information 
Commissioner will not investigate the case until the internal review process 
has been completed. Further details of the role and powers of the Information 
Commissioner can be found on the Commissioner’s website, 
http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk.” 
 



If you are unable to read the electronic copies of the reports, please provide 
me with your full address and I will send you them in hard copy. 
 
 
XXXXX 
DAS-FOI 
05-H-13 
MoD Main Building 
Whitehall 
London 
SW1A 2HB 
 
 


